NATIONAL ACADEMY OF SCIENCES NATIONAL RESEARCH COUNCIL

COMMITTEE ON OCEANOGRAPHY
2101 CONSTITUTION AVENUE, WASHINGTON 25, D. C.

November 19, 1962

Mr. Robert Snider
International Indian Ocean Expedition
30 East 40th Street
New York 16, New York

Dear Bob:

This letter expresses in writing the thanks and congratulations you received in person from the Committee on Oceanography for your fine efforts as the International Indian Ocean Expedition Coordinator. All of us appreciate the energy and devotion which you gave to this task. Without a doubt, the total program would be much less than it now is without your effective coordination.

Sincerely yours,

Athelstan Spilhaus Chairman Committee on Oceanography